
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 7/2/2012 2:20:05 PM

Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3)To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Fwd: question re: Hall & Associates rate 

Tom, is this something you can tell us?

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Kitzes, Audrey" <audrey.kitzes@cpuc.ca.gov>
Date: July 2, 2012 2:18:34 PM PDT
To: "Quan, Edwin" <edwiti.quaii@cpuc.ca.gov>
Cc: "Clanon, Paul" <paiil.claiiori@cpuc.ca.gov>
Subject: question re: Hall & Associates rate

Ed, General Hagan asked me to inquire with you and Paul about the rate 
($/hour) that Hall & Associates will receive for their participation in the fall 
safety conference - he’d like to use that as a starting point for discussing rates 
with a vendor for another project.
Many thanks,

-Audrey

Audrey Kitzes

Manager, Administration

Consumer Protection & Safety Division

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-2046

SB GT&S 0298165
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